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Dear Sister:

We are very sorry that we find it necessary to notify you that you have been suspended as a member of Young Ladies’ Grand Institute.

The reason for your suspension is that your dues for the past six months have not been paid.  The Financial Secretary has called your arrearage to your attention.

The loss of a member is a serious matter to us, and an urgent plea is made to you to be reinstated.

You can be reinstated by the payment of $      on or before      .

If the date for your reinstatement has passed and you should wish to re-affiliate with Young Ladies’ Grand Institute within one year, it will be necessary for you to request reinstatement in writing and pay the amount for which you were suspended.  It will not be necessary for you to be initiated again, but all beneficial members must be under the age of 56.  You will be reinstated as a beneficial member and shall become eligible for death benefits.
We are sure that after you give this matter serious thought, you would not want to lose your membership in our organization that is doing so much for the moral, mental and social advancement of Catholic women.  We need the assistance of all of our members to carry on the many worthwhile projects now under way and know that you want to have a part in them.

Please let us hear from you before       so that you will not be deprived of your membership in Young Ladies’ Grand Institute.

Sincerely,
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